
South Terrace Courts Donation Form 

Help Bring Pickleball and Tennis to Carlton 

The Carlton Area Development Corporation (CADC), a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit, is excited to lead the 
effort to revitalize the tennis courts near South Terrace Elementary. After years of disrepair and numerous 
community requests for improvements, the City of Carlton and Carlton School District began working together 
on a solution. 

The School District has deeded the property to the City, and CADC has taken on the mission of raising funds 
for a full court refurbishment. These updated courts will be designed to accommodate both tennis and the fast-
growing sport of pickleball. 

The City of Carlton will maintain the courts once they are complete -- but we need your help to make this 
project a reality. 

Please consider donating to the South Terrace Courts Project and be part of creating a vibrant, healthy 
space for all ages to enjoy. 

 

 
 
-------------------------------------------------CUT HERE---------------------------------------------------- 
 
Amount Enclosed: _______________________ 
 
□ Donation  □ In Memory of ___________________________________________ 

   Name 
Make Checks Payable to Carlton Area Development Corporation (CADC) 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
Name 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
Address 
Please complete this form and send it to: 
Carlton Area Development Corporation (CADC) 
PO Box 336 
Carlton, MN  55718      


